
Marianne Bosley
From: Alice Wong [alice_wong@hkstc.com]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2001 6:38 AM
To: Marianne Bosley
Cc: EED - Choy, Kitty
Subject: Re: New Application FCC ID: LU9247821-MGA Entertainment (HK) Ltd.
Dear Marianne,

Hi, Thank you for your e-mail.

The application LU9247821 is not confidential and the update manual
please
see attached file.
Thank you!

Best Regards
Alice

----- Original Message -----
From: "Marianne Bosley" <MBosley@metlabs.com>
To: "'Alice Wong'" <alice_wong@hkstc.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2001 4:11 AM
Subject: RE: New Application FCC ID: LU9247821-MGA Entertainment (HK)
Ltd.

> Hello,
>
> I have completed an administrative review of this application and have
found
> the following issues:
>
> 1.  Does confidential apply?
> 2.  I cannot find the statement from Section 15.21 of the FCC Rules
anywhere
> in the manual.  Am I overlooking?
>
> Again, Mr. Czumak will review tomorrow for technical issues; I will
keep
you
> posted immediately.
>
> Have a wonderful day.
>
> Marianne
>
> > -----Original Message-----
> > From: Alice Wong [SMTP:alice_wong@hkstc.com]
> > Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2001 5:03 AM
> > To: charvey@metlabs.com
> > Cc: lknight@metlabs.com; mbosley@metlabs.com; EED - Choy, Kitty;
Patrick
> > + Wong
> > Subject: New Application FCC ID: LU9247821-MGA Entertainment (HK)
> > Ltd.
> >
> > Dear Chris,
> >
> > I have new application for apply FCC certificate,
> > Please see attached file and follow.



> >
> > Thanks.
> >
> > Best Regards

> > Alice << File: LU9247821.zip >>

update-manual.PDF


